
Please complete the following
IF YOU WANT A PAPER COPY 
of the NEWSLETTER sent home each month.
(This is the only month that the newsletter will be
sent home with all students.)

Please send a hard copy of the school’s newsletter
[bookmark: _GoBack] home with(one per family please):


CHILD’S NAME:   ______________________________________________

TEACHER’S NAME:  ___________________________________________

Parent’s signature:  ___________________________________________
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